
-----Original Message----- 
From: Greg Schultz 
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 11:13 AM 
To: Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: ADUs 
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Hi Esther, 
 
I’m a member of your ward in the Inch Park neighbourhood.  I just wanted to let you 
know that I highly support ADUs in our area. We have lots of alleyways and room for 
growth. I would prefer to see a granny flat than a 4 story walk up on my residential 
street. I’m sure you understand the benefits and how it would allow Hamilton to remain 
within our urban boundaries, something the majority of Hamiltonians voted in favour of. 
Please consider voting in favour of this, we need all the homes we can get! Hamilton is 
set to grow by hundreds of thousands of people in the coming decades.  
 
Also, I was very disappointed to hear your voted against safe injection sites. I am an ER 
nurse at JH and have OD patients EVERY shift I work. Safe injection sites means faster 
response and helps for these people. In addition in keeps needles out of parks where 
my neighbours children play. I hope next time you consider supporting them. 
Lastly, I have noted that the construction on Sam Lawrence park has begun. I wanted to 
inform you that there is a seasonal spring located along the path going down to the right 
side of from Concession. There has been some gravel placed along the side but this will 
all be washed out in the spring. A proper creek bed should be placed to accommodate 
the seasonal flow. I expect this is beyond your scope but it should be passed on to 
parks and rec as this will incur further costs to maintain and repair. 
 
Hamilton is a progressive city. Please try to keep your views in line with all the people 
you represent.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Greg Schultz RN 
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